
March 27, 2009 

Tim Devlin 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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Pat Brady recommended that I write to you to request an extension QJ t h e  
Annual Report due from the Utility Corporation of Florida, Inc. Our 
accountant-who was also my husband-died on February 20th of this 
year. 
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Dear Mr. Devlin, 0 

I am enclosing a check for $4,026.81, which is 4.5% of our gross 
revenues. 

Sincerely, 

Lois M. Schlabach 
Utility Corporation of Florida, Inc. 

Phone: 863-655-09 0 0 
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i ’  - Raquel Tully 

From: Kathy Kaproth 

Sent: 

To: Raquel Tully 

Cc: 

Subject: RE: 

Monday, March 30,2009 2:38 PM 

Valorie Moore; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; John Slemkewicz 

Yes. In Docket No. 080079-SU, Order No. PSC-08-0646-PAA-SU, issuei 3( 
Coporation of Florida, Inc. to provide wastewater service in Highlands County 

6,2008, a certificate was granted to Utility 

From: Raquel Tully 
Sent: Monday, March 30,2009 2:27 PM 
To: Kathy Kaproth 
Cc: Valorie Moore 
Subject: 

I received a check from Utility Corporation for $4026.81, from Lois Schlabach. She said that her husband had died and she was 
calculating 4.5% of the gross revenues. She is requesting an extension. I am putting all the money towards Raf, is that ok? 
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Tim Devlin 
Florida Public Service Commlssion 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 


